
 

     Empowering the Next Generation of Innovators! 

  

On Tuesday, July 29th, from 1:30–3:30 PM, Aurora BayCare Medical Center is proud to partner 
with the YWCA to host an exciting Tech GYRLS event—a dynamic, hands-on experience designed 
for girls ages 8–18. 

This free event is all about STEAM—Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Math—and is 
especially focused on empowering girls from underrepresented communities to explore and pursue 
careers in these fields. 

  

      What to Expect: 

• Get up close with a surgical robot           

• Try your hand at suture stations         

• Dive into fun math activities     

• Enjoy a creative journal activity and delicious snacks      

  

Led by inspiring women in STEAM industries, these field visits are designed to spark curiosity and 
confidence through interactive learning. 



  

Important Info: 

• Girls ages 8–15 must be accompanied by an adult. 

• The event is completely free to attend! 

• This is a fantastic opportunity for our female providers to inspire and mentor the next 
generation of scientists, engineers, artists, and innovators. We’d love to have your 
group join us! 

• 📽️ See the robot in action from past events: Tech Gyrls 
 

https://fox11online.com/news/local/techgyrls-event-gives-girls-a-glimpse-into-robotic-surgery-cutting-edge-medical-technology-ywca-aurora-baycare-medical-center-steam-science-technology-engineering-arts-math-dr-elizabeth-dickson-michelson-gynecologic-oncologist-da-vinci-surgical-robot

